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Residents of Clayton would like to see more electric sites put in. The current ones are all taken years in advance for
the fishing derby. I believe the fees are good for a project like this but canceling a day fee for residents would kill
the lake in my opinion. Put more electric sites so people can enjoy camping and not have to worry about getting the
cops knocking on the door to turn the generator off
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